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                                                                                                                                  Wednesday 19th November 2016 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
RE: YEAR 2 trip to Tamworth Castle  
 
Thank you for supporting us on our trip to Birmingham. The children had a wonderful time experiencing an 
authentic Indian restaurant as well as visiting Birmingham Library.   
This term our new NICER Topic is ‘Sparks will fly’, with a focus on ‘The Great Fire of London.’ 
 
We would like your child to participate in an exciting day of fun at Tamworth Castle. The trip will take place on 
Tuesday 15th November 2016. 
To cover the cost of the trip (including coach travel etc), we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £12.00 per 
child. If your child receives pupil premium the cost of the trip will be covered. If you are unsure as to whether your 
child receives pupil premium, please contact the school office to find out. No child will be excluded from the trip if 
he or she does not pay but if a number of parents choose not to pay the trip may have to be cancelled. This is 
because the school does not have sufficient funds to cover the costs, so your donations are vital. 
 
This amount can be paid in instalments. Please speak to the class teacher to make arrangements. 
 
We will be spending the day at the castle, where your child will be in a group of 6, fully supervised at all times by a 
designated adult. Your child will take part in various activities from learning about life in the castle, visiting the 
grounds and different rooms. They will take part in up to two workshops; The Great Fire of London and Life in a 
Castle.  
 
The children will be required to be in school uniform, wear suitable footwear and have a rainproof hooded coat or 
jacket. Packed lunches will be provided for all pupils.  
 
Please complete the return-slip attached and send with the attached emergency contact form by Tuesday 9th 
November 2016. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss J Collins and Mr Daniels 
Class Teachers 
 

YEAR 2 TAMWORTH CASTLE RETURN FORM Wednesday 11th November 2015 
 
I would like my child .............................................. in class: .......... to take part in the trip to Tamworth Castle. I 
understand that my child will travel by coach. The cost for this trip is £12.00 per child. 
 
I enclose the contribution of £12.00   
 
My child receives Pupil Premium   
 
Signed: (parent/carer)........................................................ Date: .................. 
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